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Monday 18th November 2024 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers of children in Kestrels,  

 

I am writing to inform you, with Mrs. Hulme’s consent, of some planned absence for Mrs. Hulme.  

 

Mrs. Hulme requires a dental operation to remove several teeth which will take place on Monday 2nd 

December. This means that she will be absent for one school week (2nd – 6th December). We have booked a 

supply teacher for the week, Mrs. Williamson, who will be teaching the lessons that Mrs. Hulme will have 

planned.  

 

During this week it is the Kestrels class trip to Celtic Harmony. Miss McDonald will lead this trip in Mrs. 

Hulme’s absence. Miss McDonald has previously led a school trip to Celtic Harmony and jumped at the 
chance of going again!  

 

I am sure you will join me in wishing Mrs. Hulme well and for her to have a speedy recovery from this 

operation. Mrs. Hulme feels, and I agree, that it is important you and your children know and understand 

the reason for this planned, unavoidable absence.  

 

If you have any questions about any of the information above, please make an appointment to see me or 

speak to me on the playground to arrange a time to chat further. 

 

Kind regards,  

 
Mrs. Magdeburg    

Headteacher 

 

 

 

Headteacher: Mrs Jennifer Magdeburg 
High Street, Pirton, Hitchin, Hertfordshire, SG5 3PS 
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